
 

 
LMI Advisors, LLC 

2550 M Street, NW 

Suite 300 

Washington, D.C. 20037 

 

Carlos M. Nalda 

T +1 571 332 5626 

cnalda@lmiadvisors.com   

 

 

 

 

May 28, 2020 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Re: Myriota Pty Ltd, Notice of Change of Representation,  

File No. SAT-PDR-20190328-00020i 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

Please note that LMI Advisors, LLC now represents Myriota Pty Ltd in connection with the 

above-referenced matter.  Accordingly, the address and associated information for this application 

have changed to the following: 

Carlos M. Nalda 

LMI Advisors, LLC 

2550 M Street, NW, Suite 300 

Washington, DC 20037 USA 

  cnalda@lmiadvisors.com  

  +1 571 332 5626 

We would appreciate modification of the FCC’s records, as necessary, to reflect this new information. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions regarding this submission. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Carlos M. Nalda 

for Myriota Pty Ltd 

 



 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

 

I, Jennifer White, do hereby certify that on May 28, 2020, a true and correct copy of the 

foregoing Notice of Change of Representation was served via electronic mail on the following: 

 

David S. Keir 

Lerman Senter PLLC 

2001 L Street, NW 

Suite 400 

Washington, DC 20036 

DKeir@lermansenter.com 

 

Bruce A. Henoch 

General Counsel  

Hiber, Inc.   

8400 Baltimore Avenue, Suite 320,  

College Park, Maryland 20740 USA 

bruce@hiber.global

 

 

 

            

        Jennifer White 

        LMI Advisors, LLC  

 

 


